
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 
 
 
 
 

The Board of Directors Special meeting scheduled for May 24, 

2022, is cancelled. 

 

 
The next Regular Board of Directors Meeting is 

scheduled for Tuesday, June 7, 2022, 2:00 pm. 

 
 

If you have any questions, please contact: 

Lynn Johansen 
Contracts Manager 
661-824-2433 X 222 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Posted by: Jason Buck on 5/23/2022 


